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Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Heritage Centre
would like to thank all those who donated quilts and needlework to
the Heritage Quilt Walk that took place during Capreol Dyas. The
event was a huge success. Stella Rose was the lucky winner of the
beautiful baby quilt. A special thank you is extended to Eileen
Thompson for organizing and finding the quilts that were on dis-

play.



